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SB 211 - HB 301 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Increases, from $1.00 to $2.00, the amount of the voluntary 

donation to support organ donation that a registrant must have the opportunity to make while 

registering a motor vehicle at a participating county clerk's office. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 55-4-601(d) voluntary contributions to support organ 

donation made through a county clerk are paid over to a tax-exempt, not-for-profit 

entity; therefore, no impact to state or local revenue. 

• It is assumed that county clerks who participate in the voluntary donation program can 

make any necessary changes to their systems utilizing existing resources; therefore, any 

fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant. 
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 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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